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THIS WEEK 

 

School Christmas Dinner: If your child does not normally have a school meal, but 

you would like them to have the Christmas Dinner on Wednesday 18th December, 

please can you let the office know via finance@qe2school.co.uk by Tuesday 17th 

December. Unless your child is in receipt of income related Free School Meals or is 

entitled to Universal Infant Free School Meals for all students in Reception, Yr1 and 

Yr2, the cost is £2.85 which you can pay by cash or by bank transfer to the usual 

school account. 

Student Sickness Absence: If your child is going to be absent due to sickness, 

please can you telephone the school between 8-8.30am to let us know. 

Christmas Parties: Our Christmas parties are next Thursday, 19th December. All 

students are welcome to wear/bring party clothes to school for the day. 

Umbrellas Flyer: Please see the attached flyer from Reaching Families about their 

Umbrellas support groups. 

Lewis Bus Presentation: We were all very excited on Wednesday to have the official 

presentation of our new “Lewis” minibus, kindly bought for us by Lynda Griffin in honour 

of her grandson Lewis, a former QEII student. It was lovely to have both Lynda and 

Lewis here to cut the ribbon and present the bus to us. 

YOIMOJI OF THE WEEK 

This week’s Yoimoji was Duggz the confident dog. 

 

LETTERS HOME 

No letters home this week 

Christmas Play & Nativity 

This week we had our Christmas Play “At School Alone” and Nativity performances. 

Thank you to everyone who came to see all the hard work our Primary students put in 

to the show. Here is a selection of the production photos. (The photos appear on the 

full version of the newsletter.) 


